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From: Janezich, Craig (PUC)
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: FW: MN PUC
Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 2:40:03 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Please file to 22-415 and 22-416.
 
Thanks,
 
Craig
 

From: Terry Orton <terryorton43@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Janezich, Craig (PUC) <craig.janezich@state.mn.us>
Subject: Fwd: MN PUC
 

 

 To Craig Janezich:
Re: Parcel BC-CU-1630   Property ID. 76310516.
We are sure you have a copy of the current map dated 11-18-24, showing the power llne going from
the NE Corner of our property, then across the N. line to our West property line.. If this  goes thru, it
will eliminate a great many of our trees. Also eliminating all chances of any bulding sites along the
North portion of our property, since that is the highest area of the whole property, also the best
view. We discussed with Trey Bowman of GRE, having the line go South at an angle from the NE
corner to the SW corner.  This is all low land and would not impact the property value nearly as
much.  However the latest map shows them using the original plan. We would appreciate all you can
do to see that our plan would be the best for everybody.
 
After you and I talked, and before I was able to get to this note,  we received a call again from Trey
Bowman of GRE. He said they had a meeting and discussed our property and indicated they maybe
would be able to angle the line as we wanted.  I told him about writing you about the issue, He
wanted us to wait, but we decided the more help we can get the better our chances are to have it
done the way we would like.
 
Thank you for your time and help. 
 
Sincerely,  Jay & Terry Orton  218-839-4091     1015 Beech Street,  Brainerd.
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